PROSPECTIVE MANNA BOARD MEMBER

The Membership and Governance Committee recommends Melody Dunlop as a
new Board member. Some basic information about Melody:

After 15 years with the Mission Foundation, she has been appointed Chief
Operating Officer, so she has long experience in development and some special
interests in grant writing and recordkeeping. She has also been involved with
governance, having worked twice on bylaw revisions for the foundation. Her
community involvements include board membership on Leadership Asheville
{(completes that commitment in June) and membership at Groce United
Methodist Church. Her husband Charlie is a retired industrial arts teacher with
artistic and practical talents in cabinetry, stained glass, wrought iron. Melody has
been described as a "gem of a person" who is "analytical but very
compassionate.” A native of Connecticut, she has lived in Asheville for 30 years
and is a UNCAsheville graduate.



